
 
 

Community Notice Update 
April 3, 2020 

NON-COMPLIANCE OF ROAD CLOSURE AND SELF-ISOLATION 
NORWAY HOUSE  

 
There have been numerous reports about the non-compliance in regard to the 
Road Closure as well as to self-isolate.  Norway House Cree Nation will now be 
enforcing these procedures as necessary. 
 
Road Closure 
 

• Only Essential Services Travelling will be allowed through the Road Closure. 

• Anyone leaving Norway House must report to PAT for a pass.  If you do not have a 

PASS, you will not be allowed to pass through. If you have no pre-approval you will 

not be allowed back into the community (Passes must be picked up at the Chief and 

Council building – Effective April 5, 2020) 

• All passengers will be required to show status card with photo and health card to 

confirm their residence. If there is no ID then Band Membership will be asked to 

verify their membership 

• People who travelled within the province are required to go into mandatory self- 

isolation for 14 days and self-monitor. 

• Patients returning from medical appointments and anyone else returning from 

outside the community must self-isolate in their home for a mandatory 14-day 

period. 

 

Self Isolation 
 

• Get agreement signed by people coming into Norway House agreeing to self isolate.  

One warning will be issued to the person not complying 

• Second time would constitute forced quarantine at Whisky jack Treatment Centre 

and escorted by Safety Officer and RCMP.  

• People who are not compliant meaning not self-isolating will not be allowed in 

public buildings and services. 

• Those self-isolated patients must continue to do self-assessment for any symptoms of 

fever, cough, and difficulty breathing.  

 

 

 

 




